
 

 

 

 

Share your thoughts on the proposed  
Harriet Avenue / McCoy Avenue / San Tomas 
Aquino Road Traffic Signal 
 
 
Kindly respond by Monday, April 29, 2016 
Contact Sri Sakhamuri or Matthew Jue for additional information  
publicworks@cityofcampbell.com  | (408) 866-2150 
 
 
 
The Harriet Avenue/McCoy Avenue/San Tomas Aquino Road Signalization Project is a 
federally funded project that would replace the existing flashing beacon system at 
Harriet Avenue/McCoy Avenue with a new traffic signal at Harriet Avenue/McCoy 
Avenue/San Tomas Aquino Road.  This project would also widen the sidewalk on the 
east side of Harriet Avenue over San Tomas Aquino Creek and install accessibility 
ramps at intersection corners.   


